
Dear Members 
 
Apologies, the President's Award section of your newsletter was incomplete. There were 
actually three highly commended paintings: 
 
The President's Award:     Mike Johnson   'Fishing Boats, St Tropez' 
 
Highly Commended:          Alan Knight         'Buzzard Over The Downs' 
 
                                             Sue Martin          'Wetlands' 
 
                                             Penny Mossman  'Dave' 
 
Many congratulations to all four CAS members 
 
Louise 
 
 


